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 17 December, 2018 

Attn: Ross Walker 
President 
Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust Inc. 
Email: president@bcct2119.com.au 
 

 
Dear Mr Walker, 
 
The Promenade, Cheltenham – Proposed installation of No Right Turn, No Parking Zone and No Stopping 
Zone. 

 
Thank you for your submission in relation to the proposed parking restrictions in The Promenade, 
Cheltenham.  
 
The Hornsby Local Traffic Committee (LTC) has considered the proposal including your comments and 
suggestions and recommended to Council that:  
 

1. Installation of a ‘No Right Turn’ sign in The Promenade at the intersection with Beecroft Road 
(8:00am – 9:30am, 2:30pm – 4pm, School Days). 

2. Extension of existing ‘No Parking’ zone (42 metres) on The Promenade (8:00am – 9:30am, 2:30pm 
– 4pm, School Days).  Parking will be available at all other times. 

3. Installation ‘No Stopping’ zone (18 metres) at the utilities and staff access driveway on The 
Promenade (Monday to Friday). 

4. Standardise times on existing ‘No Stopping’ zone on The Promenade (8:00am – 9:30am, 2:30pm – 
4pm, School Days). 

 
The plans exhibited during consultation have been amended to address comments and suggestions made 
by residents and other organisations. The LTC recommendation was adopted by Council. It is anticipated 
that the works will be completed early 2019. 
 
A plan of the approved works is attached for your information. 
 
Please contact Traffic and Road Safety Branch on 9847 6616 if you require further information. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Lesley Tipping 
Road Safety Officer 
Traffic and Road Safety 
 
TRIM Reference:  F2010/00039 / D07580969 
 


